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25/06/2024  14:33:132024/2522/T INT Jonathan Byatt Interested party: on behalf of residents' TRA group at South End Close. We are a nearby Camden estate who 

would greatly appreciate being offered the tree trunk sections aftet tree removal. As we are only several 

hundred metres away, at the bottom of Pond St., we would happily take delivery of these tree sections after 

cutting. This would enable them to be recycled locally. It would help improve the look & feel of SEC while 

providing useful insect homes. 

Please use me as a contact to.arrange local delivery if this is acceptable.
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